
From: Neil Victor   
Sent: 20 April 2021 13:44 
To: London Resort <LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Please please don't allow the destruction to our beautiful wildlife 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
I am not an intelligent man and I can't dazzle you with facts and figures but I do know that we need 
to protect our fast disappearing beautiful wildlife. It is beneficial of course to the animals that live 
there, and my personal view is that animals have just as much of a right to keep there home and 
habitat as we do, but it is also immensely beneficial to all us humans mental health and physical 
wellbeing. And as we are in a mental health crisis we need every help we can. Please please, I beg 
you, please don't allow the building of this theme park.  
Thank you so much  
Neil Victor  
 
Sent from my  
 




